
At Bridge Credit Union, your security is our priority. To better protect your accounts and 
personal information, we are introducing Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) for online and 
mobile banking. 
 
What’s Changing? 
Starting January 6, 2025, you’ll be asked to verify your identity using a second form of 
identification such as a one-time passcode sent to your mobile device or email. 
 
Why MFA? 
This added protection helps safeguard your accounts from unauthorized access, ensuring a safer 
banking experience for you. 
 
Need Help?
If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us toll free at 800.434.7300 or, 
email us at memberinfo@bridgecu.org. Thank you for trusting us with your financial needs!
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